
 

April 3, 2024 

 

Dear Campground Guest: 

Thank you for your patience as we clean up after the flood. Our staff are working diligently 
to make sure all our sites are ready to be occupied. Please be aware sites are very wet. Use 
caution when walking through muddy areas.  

You will be moving to your Summer 2024 campsite. If you are not staying this summer, you 
will be assigned a temporary site for the remainder of your stay. Salvageable items that 
were left in campsites have been moved to your new site.  

Guests who occupy the RIVER SIDE of the campground must be able to move their 
campers and all possessions within one hour.  

The risk of flooding remains a possibility, please place minimal items outside of your 
campsite.  

• DO NOT store items under your camper.  
• DO NOT place decorative items around your camper.  
• DO NOT burn anything other than firewood in your fire rings.  
• Water connections may only be used when actively filling your tanks. This rule 

will remain in effect until April 30, 2024.  
• Fire rings and picnic tables will not be retuned to sites on the river side until 

after April 30, 2024.  
• DO keep your campsites clear of trash.  

We will contact each camper individually to schedule their move in time this afternoon.  

 

Thank you,  

The Grove Management 


